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The-science.com - Newsletter in November (www.quaesti.com deadline extended) 

Dear Authors and the-science.com subscribers, 

we apologize, if you have received multiple copies of this message. In this newsletter we would like to inform you 

about deadlines and news for upcoming conferences. 

 UPCOMING CONFERENCES 

- ARSA 2013 announces Extension of Submission Deadline to November 24th, 2013. ARSA is very popular event 

between researchers and it proposes a spectral view on current research.  It runs currently for the 2nd time 

(www.arsa-conf.com). 

 

- QUAESTI 2013 announces Extension of Submission Deadline to December 8th, 2013. This event is prepared 

based on request of researchers, to be able present their result on time end of the year (www.quaesti.com).  

 

- GV 2014 announces Call for Paper for the year 2014 (www.gv-conference.com). 

ESSENTIAL INFORMATION 

All submitted articles will go through double tier evaluation (Scientific Committee review and Formal check). Only 

English texts are processed. All accepted articles will be published in the conference proceedings with ISBN and ISSN, 

and they will be included in conference online archive.  Conference Archive is indexed in GScholar and it will be sent 

for evaluation into most known indexing and abstracting services. Top rated papers will sent for consideration in 

partnership journals (www.sci-pub.com).  

Technical and scientific papers describing original, previously unpublished work are solicited in the areas of current 

scientific fields.  

MORE INFORMATION 

For more information, please visit www.the-science.com or send us email:  info@quaesti.com . 

Thank you for your time and trust. 

the-science.com team 

Thomson Ltd., Slovakia 

 

If you do not want to receive this newsletter, contact us at: unsubscribe@the-science.com 

 

 

 


